‘ ’ 21.t Jnly' 1966.

Dr. Everett H. Hurlburt,
Division of Astronomy,
Kational Selence Foundation,

WASHINGTON, D.C., 20550,

Dear Dr. Hurlbmrt,

In acoordance with your letter of 10th February,
I have written to the people in gquestion and several cthera.
Replies of various sorts have arrived in due time. KNone have
any particular relevance to my ideas, which I will elaborate
at a later date.

The purpose of this letter is t0 enquire whether
or not N.S.F. has received any proposals to conduet radio
astronomy experiments at a wavelength of thirty meters or
longer in the Great Lakes area? 1If so, please supply me
with the name and gddress of the proposer. If not, please
make a fow phome c¢alls to appropriaste people at N.A.S.A.,
Alr Poree, O.N.R. and other govermment granting agencies
t0 learn if they have received any proposals on this subjeet.

Your letter mentions a study being malde of an
arra{. Plesse have my name added to list of people recelving
iterature developed dy this grogs. I think I am s$ill
on the list chaired by M.,M. Small studying a large dish,

Enclosed are thres recent reprints of mine, 1
particularly commend the one fyom SCIERCE to your examination.

Yours faithfully,

. Grote Reberx.
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